@ LIMURU GIRLS’ SCHOOL

MOTTO: IN FIDE VADE IN FAITH WE GO
P.O. BOX 340-00217- LIMURU

PHONE: 07210966936

TUESDAY: 17™" SEPTEMBER,2024

ADDENDUM -TENDER NOTICE

RE: MODIFICATION TO TENDER DOCUMENT AND EXTENSION OF
TENDER CLOSING / OPENING DATE FROM MONDAY, 23R° SEPTEMBER,
2024 TO WEDNESDAY, 2"° OCTOBER, 2024

In reference to the Tender Notice dated 9™ September, 2024 for Proposed Construction of Two
Storeyed Tuition/Administration Block at Limuru Girls’ School in Kiambu County (Phase 1
Ground Floor, 6 No. Classrooms, Offices, Toilets and Stairs)

that was placed on the following websites www.mygov.go.ke and https://limurugirls.sc.ke, there
is modification to Tender Document.

Please note the following changes;

1. Correct School Website is: limurugirls.sc.ke and not limurugirls@sc. ke

2. There was omission of two pages of the Bills of Quantities (BQ), Pages Limuru CL/02
and Limuru CL/04 which have been included in the modified Tender Document.

In accordance with Section 75 (5) of the Act, the tender’s submission deadline has been extended
from Monday, 23™ September, 2024 to Wednesday, 2™ October, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.

The Addendum shall be deemed to be part of the Tender Documents pursuant to Section 75 (4)
of the Act.

All other terms and conditions in the ehrlen e der-dacy ent remain the same.
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